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Our Ref: MGLA181218-0935 

 
15 January 2019 

 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 17 December 2018. Your request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You requested:  
 

I'd like to FOI the total cost on average of a member of staff at the GLA and the number 
of staff at the GLA who are currently paid for by outside bodies. 
 

  
The total cost on average of a member of staff at the GLA 
 
£58,000 
 
 
The number of staff at the GLA who are currently paid for by outside bodies. 
 

From our preliminary assessment, it is clear that we will not be able to answer your request 

without further clarification in order to identify and locate the specific information you have 

asked for.  

 

It is not entirely clear what information you are interested in when you ask for the number of 

staff at the GLA who are currently paid for by outside bodies. 

 

‘Staff at the GLA” might refer to all GLA employees and the difference between directly paid 

permanent staff and temporary staff, contractors, consultants etc.  Or your question might refer 

to any posts sponsored by an outside body if such an arrangement exists.  

 

Please could you describe the information you would like to receive? Once you have clarified 

your request, I will be able to begin to process your request. Under section 1(3) of the Freedom 

of Information Act, a public authority need not comply with a request unless any further 

information reasonably required to locate the information is supplied.  



 
 

 

  
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA181218-0935 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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